
 
4390 Bells Ferry Road ~ Kennesaw, Georgia ~ 30144 

Phone: 404.993.6768 ~ FAX: 678.445.1459 ~ vertebralsubluxation@gmail.com 

Foundation for Vertebral Subluxation 
Policy ~ Education ~ Research ~ Service 

___________________________________________________ 
  

  
 

President 
Christopher Kent, D.C., J.D. 
 
Vice President 
Matthew McCoy, D.C., MPH 
 
Board Member 
Veronica Gutierrez, D.C. 
 
Board Member 
Curtis Fedorchuk, D.C. 
 

TO: Colorado Board of Chiropractic 
 
RE: Rulemaking Hearing – November 15, 2012 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
Persuant to your state’s open records/Freedom of Information law we are 
requesting a copy of the following documents related to the November 15, 2012 
Rulemaking Hearing regarding Proposed Rule 7 (C) – Injectables: 
 
o Confidential M emorandum from the Attorney General’s Office 
o Missouri injectable memo August 22, 2012 
o Medical Board memo to Board 
o Colorado Medical Society letters to Board 
o Minutes of the 11/15/12 Board meeting 
o Any and all other communications, emails, letters, correspondence, faxes, 
memos etc between or to the board and its members regarding this issue. 
 
Please let us know if any additional information is needed to comply with this 
request. 
 
Regards, 

 
Matthew McCoy DC, MPH 
Vice President – Foundation for Vertebral Subluxation 


